
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 07:02:46 PM

To:  Alison Leslie <alison@marleahleslie.com>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Alison,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 3:46 PM Alison Leslie <alison@marleahleslie.com> wrote:

Hi Mindy,

 

We have a unit in the Broadway Building at 1645 Vine St. in Hollywood. I believe the addition of these
two buildings in the Hollywood Center Project will severely impact the quality of life in our neighborhood.
These tall buildings belong in downtown LA, not here. Have you driven north on Vine St. towards the
101 during rush hour? There is so much traffic now that it will become absolute gridlock with the
addition of these two buildings. The streets and the freeway on-ramps will not be able to handle the
increased traffic. Can you let me know what you will be doing to rectify the traffic situation if the
buildings are built?

 

Best regards,

 

Alison Leslie

Marleah Leslie & Associates

1645 N. Vine Street, Suite #712

Los Angeles, CA 90028

323.464.9669 o

323.464.9622 f

alison@marleahleslie.com
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Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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